
 
 

Asbestos Management Plan 
 
Our school district has conducted an extensive asbestos survey of all 
of our buildings.  Based on the findings of this inspection, a 
comprehensive management plan was developed.  This plan details 
the response actions that the district will be taking regarding 
asbestos containing materials found in our buildings. 
 
This plan is available for inspection without cost or restriction 
during normal business hours by contacting Angela Brown, Director 
of Facilities, Ottawa Area Intermediate School District, 13565 Port 
Sheldon Street, Holland, MI  49424. 
 
We endeavor to make our schools safe places in which students can 
learn.  It is our goal that our procedures for dealing with this issue 
reflect that concern. 
 


